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This weeks  

Earth Award winners 

Stars of the Week 

Riverwood 

Copley School Celebration Event 2018 

Your child should have brought home today a detailed letter explaining our plans for our big Edwardian Cele-

bration event on Friday 15th June. 

Here is the link again if you would like to book one of the tours for the day. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/copley-primary-school-tickets-45130867640 

Copley History Book…. 

Most of you will know that our school first opened 

its doors in 1904, and if buildings could tell sto-

ries can you imagine what events and stories it 

could tell us!! 

If you’re interested in the schools history then 

you be pleased to know that I am writing a history 

book which should be finished in June/July this 

year and if everything goes well it should be avail-

able to buy before the summer holidays. 

Mr Kaye, Site Manager 

School Meals….. 

As I mentioned in text messages the kitchen started back on 

week 2 and will continue next week on week 3.  Please ignore 

the dates on the top of your cards as they are now irrelevant. 

This is a 6 week half term so if your child is on dinners every 

day it will be £63.80 (the May day holiday has been deduct-

ed).  Otherwise dinners are £2.20/day—you are getting good 

at your maths!!! 

Look out for exciting news about the menu for our Edwardian 

Celebration day on 16th June!! 

Meet Dora!!!!  

She is beautifully modelling the new uniform that will be 

available for September (trousers for boys). 

More details will be sent  home well before the end of the 

school year to let you know where to get everything. 

We are happy for parents to continue to use the current 

uniform in September if you have recently purchased any 

new items, phasing in the new uniform over time. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/copley-primary-school-tickets-45130867640?aff=utm_source%3Deb_email%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dnew_event_email&utm_term=eventurl_text


Mon 23rd April  Yr 6 Booster group with Mr Collins 

 Karate after school club this week 

Tues 24th April  Yr 3 Science at Ravenscliffe 

 Yr 6 booster group with Miss Drury 

 Fun & Fitness after school club 

 

Wed 25th April  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 HT football after school club 

Thurs 26th April   

Fri 27th April  Assembly—Yr 5 to Ravelscliffe 

What's happening in school week beginning 23rd April 2018 

Northdene 97 

Bankhouse 99 

Greenpark 99 

Riverwood 98 

Springwood 97 

Calder 97 

Lydbrook 96 

Woodhouse 97 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

1 

1 

3 

1 

2 

1 

4 

0 

Which way will it go? !! 

 

Can we remind parents about our policy with regards to sun cream.  Please, where possible and when necessary, apply lotion to your child 

at home before coming to school.  Many creams are available now that will last all day and will not need to be reapplied at school. 

Any sun cream brought into school must be clearly named and your child will be required to apply their own cream.  Please can you reiter-

ate that they should not share any lotion with another child. Please feel free to send sun hats to school. 

Remember too……..if it rains outdoor coats still need to be brought to school!!!! 

Summer Uniform 

As we are changing our school uniform from September, it would make sense if you are needing to buy a new summer dress for this term 

that you buy the new colour red. It seems a real waste of money to buy a blue one just for the next few weeks. If your child still has a 

blue one that fits, then by all means continue to wear the blue ones. 

Secondary School Allocations 2018 

This year we had 32 pupils. Originally 5 pupils who expressed a first preference for Ryburn were not allocat-

ed a school of their choice. During the reallocation process over the last few weeks all pupils have now been 

allocated a school preferred by parents.  

Ryburn Valley 

High School 

Brooksbank Calder High North Halifax 

Grammar 

School 

Crossley 

Heath Gram-

mar School 

Trinity 

Academy 

All Saints 

Catholic 

College 

23 2 1 1 3 1 1 

FOCSA 100 Club 

Draw will take place in assembly next Friday morning.  If you would like to 

support FOCSA and be included in the draw please ask for an application form 

at the office.  Thank you for your continued support  


